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Environmental Studies Continue

The Tipton Airport is currently preparing an Environmental Assessment (EA) in 
accordance with Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) and National Policy Act 
requirements to evaluate the extension/widening of Runway 10/28 and various 
development projects.    

The EA was previously available for public review and comment in late 2014.  
Since that time, the Airport has further refined the proposed project and currently re- 
coordinating with various environmental and regulatory agencies. The purpose of this 
newsletter is to provide an update on the current project schedule.

For questions regarding the Runway 
Extension & Airport Development project, 
please contact: 

Project Schedule

For More Information

Mr. Michael Wassel 
Airport Manager 
7515 General Aviation Drive, Suite 1 
Ft. Meade, MD 20755 

Ms. Jennifer Martin 
Michael Baker International 
1304 Concourse Drive, Suite 200 
Linthicum, MD 21090 

TiptonEA@mbakerintl.com

www.tiptonairport.org


